
 
COE Graduate Programs Committee 

Minutes 

January 9, 2013 

 

Call to Order:   The COE Graduate 



to the upcoming Chair’s meeting agenda (e.g., who the 

managers/data entry people will be, who needs to be 

trained to set up the program settings, who will be the go 

to person, who will be the administrator, when is the 

faculty training going to take place, etc.?), in the spirit of 

the members of the committee working with the chairs.   It 

was suggested that perhaps some faculty rep. training 

could take place at the beginning of the next scheduled 

(Feb. 6, 2013 GPC meeting). 

 

October 2nd 

Minutes The October minutes, as revised, were moved for 

approval by Sharon Darling, seconded by Robert Zoeller 

and unanimously approved by the COE GPC committee 

members present.  

 

Graduate  

Council 

Update Graduate Tuition – Dr. Deborah Floyd reported that a 

number of changes have been made regarding Graduate 

Tuition and that the largest change is the Nonacademic 

Graduate Assistantship approval process.  This change 

requires that students with non-academic graduate 

assistantships (e.g., GA’s in Residence Life, Athletics, 

Campus Recreation) get approval from the Graduate 

Dean.  

 

Petitions  

Committee  

Report All of the petitions from the petitions committee were 

unanimously approved, with the exception of one from the 

Department of Educational Leadership and Research 

Methodology (ELRM), which was tabled.  Motion was 

made by Sharon Darling and seconded by Bob Zoeller  

 



 

Graduate 

Faculty Status 

Applications Resubmission of Graduate Faculty Application requesting 

an exception to the COE’s protocol for applicant to have 

Graduate Faculty Status B and to be placed on the same 

review cycle (i.e., every five years) as everyone else. 

Motion to approve made by Robert Zoeller; seconded by 

Mary Lou Duffy and approved by the COE GPC 

committee members present with 10 yes;1 no and 1 

abstention.  

 

 


